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SRS SRPPF RCRA Pre-application Public Availability Session

The Savannah River Site (SRS) invites the public to an Availability Session from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m. on October 23, 
2025, at the Nancy Carson Public Library (135 Edgefield Road, North Augusta, SC 29841). The Public Availability 
Session is an opportunity to engage with SRS before its submittal of the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
(RCRA) Part B permit application for the storage of hazardous waste associated with Savannah River Plutonium 
Processing Facility (SRPPF) operations. This meeting allows the community to receive information about waste 
management activities, ask questions, and provide input on issues and concerns.

SRPPF is located in F Area at SRS and establishes a capability at SRS for producing war reserve certified pits for the 
U.S. nuclear weapons stockpile. SRPPF operations will generate waste materials that will be regulated under RCRA as 
hazardous or mixed waste. The SRPPF hazardous waste treatment, storage, and disposal buildings will require a RCRA 
hazardous waste permit under the South Carolina Hazardous Waste Management Regulations.

Please contact Fallan Flatow at fallan.flatow@srs.gov or 839-746-1089 by 2:00 p.m. on Monday, October 20, 2025, if 
you have a disability and require reasonable accommodation to fully participate in this meeting.

For more information about SRS, visit https://www.srs.gov/

For questions regarding the SRPPF Public Availability Session, please contact  
Fallan Flatow, SRNS Corporate Communications 
fallan.flatow@srs.gov 
839-746-1089

The SCDES and SRS would like you to be aware that additional public notices will be published in the upcoming 
months. These notices are required by SCDES regulation and pertain to specific hazardous waste management 
activities ongoing at SRS. If you are interested in more information on upcoming notices, you can visit 
https://www.srs.gov/general/pubs/envbul/ebindex.htm
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